
The Ambassador of the Federal Republic of Germany
Dr. Gabriela Guellil and Mr. Naguib Guellil

request the pleasure of your company 
at their farewell reception 

on board of the Federal German Ship “Berlin“ 
on Friday, 4 July 2014, at 19.30 hrs

RSVP (required for entry to port area)
Port of Limassol Tel. 22 45 11 45;  L-VZ1@niko.diplo.de

Attire: Business/Best Day Dress


